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Santa's Tree is the Credit Union's
Giving Tree that will benefit
families in the East Pasco
Guardian ad Litem Program this
year. We've teamed up with Santa
and Mrs. Claus of Scotty D
Charities, to provide a little hope
and magic in the lives of children
and adults in our community.

Participation is Easy!
Choose one or more gift tags from SANTA'S Tree at any of our
branches
Purchase the gift item(s) listed
Return your unwrapped item(s) & gift tag(s) to the credit union
by Thursday, December 13 before 5 p.m.

Courtesy of Clover Leaf Financial, LLC.

Catch-Up Contributions
Taking advantage of higher contribution limits.

A recent survey found that 28% of workers are
very confident about having enough money to
live comfortably through their retirement years.

At the same time, 27% are not confident.
In 2001 congress passed a law that can help
older workers make up for lost time. But few
may understand how this generous offer can
add up over time.

The “catch-up” provision allows workers
who are over age 50 to make contributions to
their qualified retirement plans in excess of
the limits imposed on younger workers.

Read More

https://www.sacfcu.org
https://www.sacfcu.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/6bcbe3bf601/4dae287f-7a99-43e6-9423-ede88d7c74bf.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/6bcbe3bf601/4dae287f-7a99-43e6-9423-ede88d7c74bf.pdf?rdr=true
https://chambercoffeeandcoaching.eventhut.com/


Small Business Saturday
SHOP LOCAL, SHOP SMALL!

Last month we supported our business
members by purchasing gift cards
redeemable at their local businesses.
We surprised members visiting
branches with these gift cards, which
were given out at random in the days
leading up to Small Business
Saturday.

Thanks to those of you who
participated in Small Business
Saturday!

Text Link

 

LIFESTYLE

Don't Get Caught in a Non-
Delivery Scam

With the holidays approaching,
and online shopping reaching its
annual peak, scammers are out
in full force to get at your money
and your purchases. There are
many scams to watch for this
time of year, from online
“retailers” phishing for
information as you shop, to
brazen porch thieves who swipe
delivered packages from
doorsteps, and so many more. 

Read More

 

WE'RE HERE TO HELP

What to Buy and What to
Skip in December

Black Friday deals are long
over, and there are no major
shopping holidays this month,
but you can still find a fabulous
deal before and after the
holidays. Whether you’re
finishing up your holiday
shopping or looking for year-end
bargains in any category this
month, we’ve got you covered. 

Read More

https://www.sacfcu.org/delivery-scam/
https://www.sacfcu.org/what-to-buy-in-december/


 

All offices will be closed
on Monday, December 26 in

observance of
 Christmas Day.

\

​All offices will be closed
on Monday, January 2 in
observance of
New Year's Day.
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